Clearcre Manch 2025

The Road Department received delivery of a new Kubota Skid Steer in the first week of March.
The new skid steer is an upgrade from our Bobcat model. During the warmer days in March,
Road personnel trained on the new skid steer and the track hoe.

During the second week of March, crews installed 100-tons of gravel on the Hoffmann Reserve
driveway.

Crews also installed safety bollards and fencing around the fuel pumps and dumpster areas.

Road crews ended the month back filling around the salt barn, adding 15-inches of dirt and six
inches of gravel to deflect water from the building’s base.
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